
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12 November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
As you know, this year has created a range of challenges for us all, including the difficulty of 
arranging large gatherings of people. As a school we had planned to run a Parent Information 
Evening on Thursday 19 November, hoping that COVID-19 restrictions would allow us to 
proceed.  However, this is not the case and, unfortunately we now need to cancel this event. 
 
We are currently investigating alternative ways to share the information with you that we had 
planned for the evening, and we will communicate with you about this soon. 
 
We hope your child has enjoyed their transition events to date, which have included visits to 
their school by Brighton Secondary School staff and current Year 8 students, and recent visits 
by primary school groups for a tour and ‘get to know you’ session.  
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child for their formal transition day on 
Tuesday 24 November. We ask that students arrive by 8.30am and meet in the area in front 
of the Concert Hall. Students are encouraged to wear active/sports clothing rather than their 
current school uniforms on the day and to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and snacks. The 
program will include spending time with Year 10 Peer Leaders and key staff, a treasure hunt 
around the school, team building activities and some important administrative tasks, such as 
taking photos for Student ID cards. The day will conclude at 2.30pm, at which time students 
can be collected from the Concert Hall.  
 
We look forward to working in partnership with you to support a smooth transition for your 
child into Brighton Secondary School and we will be back in contact with you in the near 
future. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Tony Lunniss 
Principal 
 

 


